
 

 

               
 

                                                     

                                                  

         

                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Chaplain: 
Father Matthew Hysell, M.A., M.Th.  
DeafCatholicEdmonton@gmail.com 
780-700-0234 text message only 
In case of emergency, text to Father 
Matthew for assistance. 
   
Pastoral Worker 
Sister Elizabeth Kass, S.P. 
(780) 701-1817  TTY 
(780) 436-7255  fax 
 780) 446-7317  text-message 
ekass@sistersofprovidence.ca  email 
ekass@telus.blackberry.net  mobile 
 
Chairperson 
Mr John Shores 
(780) 434-8640 TTY 
jshores@shaw.ca email 

 

 
 

Making peace with 
each other. 
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 Website 
  www.DeafCatholicEdmonton.org      
  
 Charitable Donation Number 
          11918-6757-RR0001 
 
 
 

 
    Office and Mailing Address  

     3005 - 119th Street    Edmonton, Alberta T6J 5R5    (780) 436-7250 

Today’s Readings 
    First Reading: Ezekiel 33:7-9 
    Psalm # 95 
    Second Reading: Romans 13:8-10 
    Gospel: Matthew 18:15-20 
Next Sunday - Sept. 14th – Exaltation of the Holy Cross 
    First Reading: Numbers 21:4-9 
    Psalm # 78 
    Second Reading: Philippians 2:6-11 
    Gospel: John 3:13-17 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

TODAY’S READINGS:  Today’s readings have a lot of advice on 
what we should do and how we should live.    On the back of this 
bulletin, there is a beautiful story of two brothers who were angry 
with each other and how they made peace with each other again.  
 

NEXT SUNDAY we will celebrate the feast of the Exaltation of 
the Holy Cross.   This is one of the few feasts which replace the 
regular Sunday Mass. 
 

SEPTEMBER – It’s September already and the days are getting 
shorter and cooler.   Most vacations are over and the kids have 
gone back to school.   Soon it will be Fall (Autumn) and the leaves 
will start falling.   But we can be thankful that we had a good 
summer and a good ICDA Conference.   A Big Thank You to all 
those who worked so hard to make it successful. 
 

LADIES – A beautiful ear ring was found in room #196 when it 
was being cleaned.   If you lost an ear ring, please see Sister 
Elizabeth.    
 

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS –  Sept. 1st – Father Matthew 
Sept. 11th – Georges Tardif       Sept. 14rh – Mary Gauthier 
Sept. 19th – Robert Douziech    Sept. 23rd – Marjorie Lang 

       SEPTEMBER 7, 2014    

       TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY  

        IN ORDINARY TIME “A” 
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